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Upcoming Harbor Bridge Project lane closures affect IH-37 
 
CORPUS CHRISTI – Lane closures are scheduled along IH-37 from April 10, 2017, to May 1, 2017, related to 
construction of the Harbor Bridge Project. The closures will be from 7:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. each day. All work is 
weather permitting.  
 

IH-37 Frontage Road 
 The northbound left lane of the IH-37 Frontage Road will be closed near Stillman Avenue. 

IH-37 Main Lane 
The right shoulder of the IH-37 northbound main lane will be closed near Stillman Avenue. 

 

 

Motorists are urged to be aware of the lane closures, to consider using alternate routes, to follow all traffic control devices, and to slow 
down in the work zones. 

For information about all current and upcoming lane closures related to the Harbor Bridge Project, visit www.harborbridgeproject.com. 
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